

Beaumaris Primary School Parent Club Meeting Agenda- Wednesday 20th November 2019

- 1) Attendees: Lisa Grant, Tara Bertovic, Jodie Crawford, Melinda Norris, Michelle Kelly, Sarah Volum, Fiona Love, Jodie Gibbs, Miranda Jose,
- **2) Apologies:** Lyndl Harrop, Simon Beeton, Natalie Beeton, Alison Carpenter, Melissa Forde, Amanda Leonard, Rhiannon Slater
- **3) Matters arising from previous minutes:** We have the option of getting a second print of the Prep grade 6 Tea towels. There is a minimum for this order to go ahead.
- 4) Correspondence

5) Principal's report:

- Congratulations to Louise Neave on her new appointment as Principal at Sandringham Primary School. This will be a perfect fit for Lou at Sandy Primary, they are lucky to have you, you have been a great asset to Beaumaris Primary and we will miss you a lot! The assistant principal position has now been advertised.
- The fete was a great success, not only in money that was raised but in the atmosphere on the day. Great feedback from many. Congratulations to all those involved.

6) President's Report/General business

- 2020 School welcome event: Proposed date 28th Feb. WE need to consider
 options for entertainment. Josh Staley was great at the last event, but would be
 good to look at a different option for next year. Lisa to confirm date with Sheryl
- Staff thank you morning tea: AS previous year we will be holding a morning tea to thank all the BPS staff. Parents to bring a plate to share and recognise the hard work for all the staff. To be held on Wednesday 11th at morning recess
- **Fete:** Currently we are sitting around \$65-70K raised. We did a lot better with our own food, with all profit coming straight to the school. Massive thank you to Ness and the team for an amazing effort
- **Parent club lunch:** Out last meeting will be a lunch rather than an actual meeting. This will be on the 11th December. Location to be advised.
- **Bunnings BBQ:** Lisa has emailed and received confirmation that we are in the ballot for the next year, but have not heard whether we have been successful in getting a date yet.
- Colour Run: Lisa and Tara to chat to Joe Lilburne about timing to look at dates for term one 2020
- Carols Night: There were chicken skewers and waffles left over from fete so the plan is to sell these and left-over stock from the handmade stall on the night. We would need some volunteers to help with these stalls. General feedback from previous corals is that the sound quality has been poor and hard to hear the

children singing. This has been noted and some funds raised have been earmarked for an upgrade in the sound equipment.

• **Graduation:** \$1000 to be contributed from parent club. Meeting planned for this morning

Meeting Close: 0945